According to a study to be published tomorrow, economic downturn, the dot-com bubble burst and the effects of terrorist attacks have all contributed to a sharp slowing in the adoption of broadband services.  Conducted by PricewaterhouseCoopers, the study estimates that broadband access will remain limited until 2006, far later than analysts had anticipated. “Everyone, including us, was off the mark,” said Kevin K.  Carton, head of the global entertainment and media practice at PricewaterhouseCoopers. “It is as though life skipped a beat for at least one year,” Carton said about the combined impact on broadband. The new study pegs 2006 as the year when enough broadband backbone will exist to handle the customized content anticipated to be the main revenue generator for broadband services.
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